
From: Sandra Gangstead 

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 4:26 PM 

To: Chavonda Mills 

Cc: Nicole Declouette 

Subject: Spring 2017 Election of College of Health Sciences University Senate Representatives  

  

Dear Dr. Mills, 

  

I am pleased to inform you that our college nomination and election processes are completed and 

we have three new senate representatives who have been selected by the COHS eligible faculty 

to fill vacancies as the COHS faculty who have completed their term of service and will be 

rolling off this spring. 

  

These representatives are: 

Dr. Glynis Haley, Assistant Professor of Nursing 

Dr. Sarah Handwerker, Assistant Professor of Nursing 

Dr. Monica Ketchie, Assistant Professor of Nursing 

  

Thank-you for your patience in our process. 

  

Dr. Sandra K. Gangstead, Dean 

131 Parks Memorial Hall, CBX 064 

College of Health Sciences 

Main Office: (478) 445-4092 

Direct Line:   (478) 445-5286 

Cell Phone:   (478) 387-8877 


